
Editor's notes

Contributors. FRANCISCO RODRfGUEZ·CONSUEGRA holds a Ph.D. from the
University of Barcelona. He teaches philosophy at the Institute S. Vilaseca in
Reus, Spain, and is spending the year at McMaster as a post-doctoral fellow in the
Department of Philosophy. GILEAD BAR-ELLI is a member of the Department
of Philosophy at the Hebrew University ofJerusalem. SHEILA TURCON'S work­
day is split between the Bibliography for the Russell Editorial Project and
cataloguing for the Russell Archives. GRAHAM SOLOMON recently obtained a
Ph.D. in philosophy from the University of Western Ontario and is teaching at
Wilfrid Laurier in Waterloo, Ontario. RICHARD A. REMPEL, of McMaster, is
editing Vol. 14 of The Collected Papers of Bertrand Russell. ALBERT C. LEWIS
is co-editor of the recently completed Vol. 2 ofthe Collected Papers. KIRK WILLIS
teaches history at the University of Georgia. YOUR EDITOR has been immersing
himself in desktop typesetting in order to continue Russell in its present form.

Erratum. In Gregory Landini's article in the last issue, at p. 33, 1. 15, the
formula should not contain "(31t)".

The Bertrand Russell Society. The annual meeting is to be held at McMas­
ter on 22-24 June 1990. Please submit papers to the Society's President, Dr.
Michael J. RockIer, National College of Education, Evanston, Illinois.

New books. It is a pleasure to welcome the appearance ofElizabeth R. Eames'
Bertrand Russell's Dialogue with His Contemporaries (Southern illinois U. P.).
Russell's Philosophical Papers, 1896-99 is in the press (Unwin Hyman).

Inventory. A good deal goes on in the Russell Archives that does not get
noticed in Russell. For instance, there is a fast-growing computer inventory of
Russell's correspondence. Its design and operation recently graduated from test to
production mode, with 13,000 records now on a mainframe computer. Sheila Tur­
con and Cheryl Walker are at present editing and inputting my unsorted cards­
with brief topic notes-for Russell's vast dictated cQrrespondence for 1952-69.
With room and retrieval provision for names and a letter's other external prop­
erties, its subject-matter and its text, the potential for Russell Studies is immense.

Visitors and Researchers. A. Garciadiego, H. Halpern, N.P. Archer, Zhai
Shuwin, Paul Leishman, Judy Pelham, Bansr~h Mattai, Devi Mattai, Peter
Marshall, Eric Y. Ayumi, H. Yanasitsubo, M.E. Chamberlin, A.D. Nuttall, M. Las­
celles, Nicholas Rescher, F. Rodriguez-Consuegra, Virginia Male, W.H. Dray,
James P. Sterba, Lauren King, Richard Rempel, N. Griffin, M.B. Faragheh, Julie
Rosenthal, A. C. Lewis, Anne Wolkow, Mark Heiden, A. Urquhart, N.C. Johnston,
M. Cavicchioti, M. Appleton, K Mogan, D.E. Vance, B. Frohmann, A.OM. Hynes,
HectorJ. Parekh, Miranda Seymour, G. Moore, A.L. Simpson, KE. Rodway, EM.
Ambrose, J.P. Doelman and John Robertson recently visited the Russell Archives.
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